
PUBLIC NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

FOR ELECTRICAL SERVICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that Sealed Bids will be accepted by the 

Commissioner’s Court of Archer County, Texas until 10:00AM, 

Monday, September 27, 2021, to serve as the County’s Electrical 

Utility Service Provider.       

Bid will be awarded during the regular session of Commissioner’s 

Court on Monday, September 27, 2021. 

The Commissioner’s Court of Archer County reserves the right to 

accept or reject any and all bids, to waive any informality in bids, or 

accept in whole or part such bid as may be deemed in the best 

interest and the most advantageous to the County. 

Sealed bids can be delivered to the County Judge’s office @ 100 S. 

Center, Archer City, Texas or mailed to P.O. Box 458, Archer City, 

Texas 76351. 

FAXED BIDS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED 

For more information, please contact the Archer County Treasurer, 

Patricia Vieth @ 940-574-4822 or patricia.vieth@co.archer.tx.us  

I certify that the above Public Notice was posted on the door of the Archer County 

Courthouse and the Courthouse Annex on the 14th day of September, 2021.  

 

      /s/Randall C. Jackson 

      Archer County Judge 

mailto:patricia.vieth@co.archer.tx.us

